
Ottawa, 25th March 1920.

In reply to your letter of the let instant, No.515/E,

I have to inform you that it is not the intention of the

Department to supply Indien Agents with copies of the Report

of the Royal Commission until this report has been approved

by the Government. Until that time the information desired

should be obtained as far as possible from the Maedule of

Indian reserve. Any cases which are not made sufficiently

clear by this schedule, should be referred to the Department.

Your obedient servant,

F.W. &

Assist

ougner Feq.,

Bella Coole,
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